
 
 
 
 
5 February 2015 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
Propeller production of Shakespeare’s ‘A Comedy of Errors’ 
 
As a continuation from last year’s ‘Pocket Henry V’ we have arranged again for the Propeller 
Theatre Company to put on special performances of their ‘Comedy of Errors ‘in the BWS Sports 
Hall on Monday 9 February 2015.  There will be a performance in the afternoon for the students 
with a limit of 300 seats only (2.35 - 3.50 pm) and then a later evening performance which will be 
open to the general public (7 pm start)  
 
Tickets are still on sale for the evening session s tarting at 7 pm. 
 
Adults: £7.50  Concessions:  £5.00 
 
Light refreshments will be on sale from 6.30 pm. 
 
Tickets can also be acquired on the door. 
 
Propeller is a touring company which specialises in very lively and shortened versions of the major 
plays.  The productions are especially suited to young people, but adults also thoroughly enjoy 
these shortened, punchy, narrative-driven productions – you may perhaps have seen the recent 
performance of the Pocket ‘Merchant of Venice’ at the Arts Centre Salisbury, which was fantastic?  
The shows are usually followed by a talk out by the cast which allows members of the audience 
(young and old) to ask the actors about both the play and their approach to performing 
Shakespeare and acting more generally. 

Last year’s performance was an enjoyable and successful event and I hope you would support this 
venture again.  I would therefore be grateful if you could make the necessary payment by Friday 7 
February, either online via www.scopay.com.  If you need a link code please email lbr@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
or phone 01722 333851.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Terry Gilmour 
Development Officer 
Bishop Wordsworth's School 
 


